
THE SECRETARY OF DEFENSE 
WASHINGTON 

January 23, 1998 

Honorable Robert Dole 
Verner, Lipfert, Bernhard, McPherson & Hand 
Suite 700 
901 151h Street, N. W. 
Washington, D. C. 20005 

Dear Bob: 

Your courageous and distinguished record of military valor 
stands as one of the many highlights of your life of service to this 
nation. As Secretary of Defense, I want to pay proper tribute to your 
service by hosting a foll honors ceremony and parade to recognize you 
on Wednesday, April 8, 1998, a date chosen in honor of the April 
anniversary of the grievous wounds you suffered during service. The 
ceremony will begin at 11 :00 a. m. 

I will have my staff coordinate the details with yours, 
particularly regarding the invitation list. Janet and I will be pleased 
and honored for our Department of Defense to pay proper tribute to a 
true hero. 

As always, my best personal regards. 
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